Calling all garden
FODs —
i 1t’s Spring (almost).
Let’s start again!
Thursdays from
10.30am.
Lunch usually
provided.

Forty-Three

* Newsletter

Smart scan!

Pick up a copy of Forty-Three in

43 St Giles. We print a limited
number of copies, but if you have a
smart phone you can scan the QR
code on the stand in the lobby.

Try this out:

How to scan Open the camera app

Fridays Without Friends are Rubbish!

If anyone has an idea for a Friday With Friends
Please contact Elisabeth Salisbury as we are
missing getting together!

Our lovely assortment of regular groups are gradually
returning to use our rooms, but we still have availability.

If you, or a group you know, are looking for affordable space in a
supportive environment in central Oxford then please
contact the office. You can find our room rates and Terms and
Conditions of hire on www.oxfordquakers.org (Room Hire in

drop-down menu) or we can email them out to you.

Dear Friendys ...
Information for weekly notices — please send to the office by
Wednesday lunchtime for inclusion. 100 words or fewer please!!
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on your phone. Point the camera
towards the Image. Then you'll be
taken to the Forty-Three newsletter
web page.



http://www.oxfordquakers.org

